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THE LOFT ARTISTS ASSOCIATION PRESENTS 
“BRING A FRIEND TO THE LAA” 

OUR FIFTH ANNUAL MEMBER/GUEST EXHIBIT 
 October 14 – November 5, 2023 

 
Opening Reception: Saturday, October 14, 4-6 p.m. 
Gallery Open Saturday and Sunday 1:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

575 Pacific Street, Stamford CT 
 

The Loft Artists Association is hosting its fifth annual member/guest show, “Bring A 
Friend to the LAA” in the Galleries at 575 Pacific Street from October 14 through 
November, 5 2023, with an Opening Reception on Saturday, October 14, from 4-6 p.m. 
 
“Building upon the success of our previous exhibits, this show will give Loft Artist 
members another opportunity to invite non-member artist friends to exhibit alongside 
them as part of this collaborative show” Executive Director, Mark Macrides stated. 
“We’re excited to enhance the organization with exceptional artists. Our membership is 
aware of talented artists throughout the region, and we hope to invite as many as 
possible to join this exhibit.” While the show will have no overall common theme, each 
member/guest team will develop their own theme and their work will be presented side 
by side. This year’s exhibit will again give the opportunity for LAA members to invite two 
guests to participate in the exhibit. This is an exciting opportunity to showcase the work 
of collaborative teams of artists working together to create unique work! 
 
The Loft Artists Association is a nonprofit organization dedicated to providing artists with 
a supportive environment and opportunities to exhibit our work, while reaching out to the 
community at large with education and artistic expression, as well as collaborative 
projects. Since 1978, our grassroots events have attracted thousands of visitors 
throughout the tristate area. The LAA is widely recognized by city and state funding 
agencies, as well as corporate and private sponsors. This exhibit is partially funded 
by the Stamford Arts and Culture Grant and the CT Humanities Cultural Fund 
Operating Support Grant. 
 
 
The gallery is open Saturdays and Sundays from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. Admission and 
parking are free. Handicapped access is available by request only. For directions 
and more information visit loftartists.org.  
                                                       


